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Dear

NORTHERN IRELAND LAUNCH OF THE TRANSPORT PLANNING PROFESSIONAL (TPP) QUALIFICATION

The NI Branch of the Institution of Highways & Transportation and the Transport Planning Society are pleased to advise you of the Northern Ireland launch of their new professional transport planning qualification. The Transport Planning Professional (TPP) qualification is designed to recognise the technical and managerial competence of transport planners, at a level comparable to Chartered Engineer.

The launch will take place on Thursday 29 January 2009 in Room 01/028 in the David Keir Building, Queen’s University Belfast, commencing with tea/coffee and sandwiches at 12.00 noon and closing at 2.00pm. There will be presentations covering the background to the qualification, its content, how it is assessed and who is eligible to apply. The presentations will be followed by a Q&A session.

We hope that you and those members of your staff who may be interested in obtaining this qualification will be able to join us.  To assist with catering arrangements, I would be grateful if you would contact Stephen Wood (email - stephen.wood@cbuchanan.co.uk, Office Tel 028 90 234110,

Mobile 07872 376 753) if you or colleagues/members of your staff wish to attend.  Stephen will also be able to provide further information about the qualification, if necessary.
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